
In just a week we will begin the Season of Lent.  If you were like me, you 
did not observe Lent in your Baptist church growing up.  However, there 
are many Baptist congregations where Lent as well as other seasons of 
the church year have always been observed and celebrated.  The first 
church I served where Lent was a part of their normal seasonal calendar 
was at First Baptist Church of Middlesboro Kentucky.  The whole season 
was new to me.  I had to educate myself on not only practices of my 
new congregation but also the practices of the larger church and the 
importance of this season.  Over the years, this became my favorite 
season in the church year.  I found the emphasis of Lent leading to the 
cross and resurrection to be of utmost importance in my own faith 
walk as a follower of Jesus.  I discovered the depth of spending time in 
reflection on my own sins, my need of forgiveness and the grace I had 
received to be transformative.  I also found myself ready to observe Holy 
Week and especially Easter with a whole new preparation and attitude.

When I became your Pastor in 2000 we began to observe the Season 
of Lent.  It was a newer celebration to some but for many it was 
rediscovering of an important tradition in their own lives from former 
congregations and traditions.  Over the past few years, we have begun 
observing Ash Wednesday together as a way of beginning this season.  
Ash Wednesday is the traditional beginning of the Season of Lent.  
The ancient practice of having ashes imposed on one’s forehead or 
wrist is a reminder of our mortality, the need of forgiveness and the 
promise of eternity through Christ Jesus.  As we Baptist tend to do, we 
have adapted some of the ancient practices to fit our own theology 
and practices over the years.  (This is one of the great parts of being 
a Baptist and part of a local Baptist church.)  Our Ash Wednesday 
experience is one of those adapted practices. 

This year we will observe Ash Wednesday on February 22.  The evening 
will begin with our monthly fellowship meal.  We will begin at 5:00 p.m. 
and the service will be at 6:15 p.m. in the Sanctuary. Please make sure 
you register for the meal so we can have a good count for preparation.   
You can find that QR code in this newsletter or you can go to the 
website or call the church office.

CONTINUED ON PAGE 2
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Safety and security is a concern for businesses, churches and schools. 
At Trinity, we are attempting to balance the safety and security of our 
congregants with our mission as a church. We currently have a trustee 
assigned lead team working diligently to keep our campus safe and secure.

You may be aware that most of our church doors are locked during the 
week as well as during church services and other events, where practical. 
While limiting the door access for safety and security, we are identifying 
main entry doors to be unlocked.  Please check with the minister or chair 
person in charge of any group meeting or activity for entry points to the 
facility.  It is important to note that while entering or ingress is limited for 
safety and security, exiting or egress is always possible from any door.

TBC SAFETY & SECURITY

Dr. Jeff Roberts | Senior Pastor | jroberts@tbcraleigh.com
4815 Six Forks Road | Raleigh NC 27609 | 919-787-3740 | tbcraleigh.com

Our service will be a time of scripture reading, prayer, reflection and 
then an opportunity to take communion if you choose.  In addition, 
there will be a few stations to walk through and a table where you can 
receive ashes if you choose and or you can take a small piece of burlap 
with you to remind you of our journey with Christ during this season.  
There will also be a devotional book and/or prayer cards for you to 
follow during our journey to the cross and Easter celebration. Those 
will be available beginning that evening.  I hope you will join us for this 
meaningful beginning to this church season. 

Join us as we begin this meaningful time  
of reflection as we walk “In His Steps.” 

CONTINUED FROM PAGE 1

Expression of Thankfulness:
We would like to thank our Trinity Family for their expressions of sympathy and 
love during Garland’s illness and passing.  We greatly appreciated all the cards, 
visits, phone calls and expressions of love that reminded us greatly of the unity 
found in the body of Christ.  We covet your prayers in the days ahead.

Gay Haynes and Family.
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OUR CHRISTIAN SYMPATHIES
To  TBC Members Wayne and Carol Lewis  upon the passing of Wayne’s 
brother, Joe Lewis, of Farmville, NC on Tuesday, February 7.  

To TBC Members Michelle and Jeff Mitchell upon the passing of Michelle’s 
father, Vernon Roscoe Michal of Matthews, NC on Thursday, February 2.  

To TBC Members Bill McInnis and Linda and Bobby Wood upon the passing 
of their sister, Jean Pelt of Fayetteville, NC on Sunday, February 5.

CONGRATULATIONS
To  TBC Members Trevor and Molly Kovacs,  and  big sister  Emma  on the 
birth of their son, Orion Arthur Kovacs born Tuesday, January 31st.  Mom 
and baby are doing well.

STAFF ANNIVERSARY
Katie Medlin, Minister to Children & Preschoolers, celebrates her 7th 
anniversary with Trinity Baptist Church on February 15th. Please take the 
time to say a personal word, write a note or place a phone call to Katie or 
offer words of encouragement and support for the fine job she is doing.

February 19 - Deacon of the Week
Mark Meyen, native of Texas, has been a member of Trinity 
since 2006. He and his wife, Ann have two children, Michelle 
(Ross) of Cary, NC and Michael (Rachel) of Durham, NC, they 
have 4 grandchildren, Olivia, Walker, Brynn and Sam.  He is a 
retired Systems Analyst, N.C. Department of Commerce. Mark 
is a deacon for the A3C6 Sunday School class with JoAnne 
Harper, and Steve Goodman.  He also serves with Bereavement 
Committee, Senior Adult Travel Committee, Living Praise and a 
member of A3C6 Sunday School Class. 

February 26  - Deacon of the Week
Angie Ferree, native of Raleigh, NC, joined Trinity in 2009. She 
and her husband, Mike, have a daughter Alyssa who attends 
Wake Young Women’s Leadership Academy, currently in the 
8th grade. She is the CEO of her household and Professional 
Volunteer. Currently serves as deacon for A5C2 with Adam 
Mills and Christy Frisbee. She also serves on, ETC Volunteer 
and Special Needs Sunday School Volunteer, Adult 5 SS 
Department Head, Choir, Family Promise Lead Team, Deacon 
Secretary, and a member of A5C2 Sunday School Class. 
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Sunday School News
We are a group of baptized believers living life with each other in 
community, learning God’s truths and growing in Discipleship.  Let 

us help you connect with a class or a group in fellowship in order to 
study God’s word together.

If you don’t have a Sunday School class, reach out to Rev. Karen 
Eickhoff to find a Sunday School class where you can plug in.

Women’s Book Study | 7:00 pm  |  3rd Thursdays |  Parlor 
MARCH 16 - A Novel of Eliza Schuyler Hamilton by Stephanie Day 

Contact NancyCummings (ncummings12@gmail.com) for information.

CPR/AED Training Offered
$25   NON CERTIFIED  |  $50   CERTIFIED

March 5: 4:00-6:00pm  |  Room E247
TAUGHT BY CPR CAROLINA 

Sponsored by Safety and Risk Committee  
Cash or make checks to Trinity Baptist Church 

Women’s Wednesday Morning Bible Study 
March 1 - April 12 9:30am  |  C101 
Sign up qr code on page 7 
We will be walking through “Ruth: Loss, Love & 
Legacy” by Kelly Minter Please order your copy of 
the study guide through LIFEWAY or Amazon

Contact Shelly King queensk68@gmail.com
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TBC LIBRARY NEWS
SOUTHERN CRIMES SERIES

When two Jane Does are killed on the outskirts of Atlanta, 
Georgia, detective and behavioral specialist Avery North 
discovers they share something in common--a tattoo of a 
magnolia on their shoulders. Suspecting a serial killer, Avery 
joins forces with medical examiner Jackson Bryant to solve 
the crimes and prevent another murder. But it doesn’t take 
long for them to realize that there is much more to the case 
than meets the eye. As they venture deep into a sinister world 
of human trafficking, Avery and Jackson are taken to the very 
edge of their abilities--and their hearts. Dangerous Passage 

exposes a fully-realized and frightening world where every layer peeled back 
reveals more challenges ahead. 

All three books in this series by Lisa Harris, Dangerous Passage, Fatal Exchange, 
and Hidden Agenda, are available on the shelf in the TBC Library and are also 
available as eBooks in the TBC Digital Library.

In order to access eBooks, you must have a TBC Library Card and request to be on 
the eBooks approved list. In order to use eBooks you will have to add the Libby 
by OverDrive app to your smartphone, tablet, laptop, desktop, or Kindle. If you 
need a TBC Library card or you need to be added to the eBooks list, you may call 
or email Ron Brown at 919-782-3957 or rbrown0207@gmail.com for assistance.

VBS 2023
JUNE 13-15TH 
6:00 - 8:00 PM
MORE INFO ON PAGE 13

Ash Wednesday | February 22nd | 5:00
RESERVATIONS NEEDED BY FEBRUARY 20TH AT 4PM
$10.00 PER PERSON | MAX $25.00 PER FAMILY
Milton's Lasagna, Salad, Garlic Bread & Dessert 
Register with this QR code or call the church office.
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On March 12, the Sanctuary Choir will present “Worthy of Your Name,” 
the anthem they commissioned for my 15th anniversary at Trinity. This 
will be a special day as we hear the beautiful words penned by the 
composer and our church music friend, Pepper Choplin, and is based on 
the scripture found in Philippians 1:9-11:

And this is my prayer: that your love may abound more and more  
in knowledge and depth of insight,  so that you may be able to discern  

what is best and may be pure and blameless for the day of Christ,  
filled with the fruit of righteousness that comes through Jesus Christ 

—to the glory and praise of God.

The Sanctuary Choir has begun this year’s Easter cantata, No Greater 
Love, by Lloyd Larson. It will be presented in both services on Palm 
Sunday, April 2. Come and get involved! The Sanctuary Choir rehearses 
on Wednesday nights from 7:30 to 8:30 pm and until 9:00 pm 
during peak seasons. We have a retreat on February 17 and 18 in the 
Fellowship Hall, so if you are wanting to join, this is a great opportunity 
to get caught up.

Parents of Preschool and Children’s Choirs: Children’s Day is February 19.  
Our children are featured in the 10:55 service. Don’t forget they have 
rehearsal this Wednesday night! Thank you for the dedication in bringing 
them each week and for supporting their faith development in music!

Until we meet again!

Steve

ALWAYS ROOM FOR YOU! 

Find your place in music ministry in 2023! If you have singing or 
instrumental abilities, we need you.  We are always looking for 

more musicians to add to our worship leading ministries at Trinity.  
Consider getting involved in music ministry and being a part of an 

exciting place of ministry! 

Let the message of Christ dwell among you richly as you teach and 
admonish one another with all wisdom through psalms, hymns, and 
songs from the Spirit, singing to God with gratitude in your hearts

— Colossians 3:16
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Grief Share | Sun. 4:30 pm - 6:00 pm  |  C101 
Visit griefshare.org, use this qr code, or contact the church office to 
sign up.

TNT | Tues. 6:30 pm  |  Fellowship Hall & C300 Rooms
“No Ordinary Wisdom” A study of 1 and 2 Chronicles.  
Use this qr code or contact the office to find a group.

Women’s Morning Bible Study | Wed. 9:30am  |  C101 
More information on page 4.

TNT on Wednesdays | Wed. 6:30 pm  |  C303 
Same study as on Tuesdays but with a twist. Led by Dr. Roberts

The Christian Classics | Wed. 6:30 pm  |  C101 
Devotional Writings of the Ancient and Medieval Church. Led by Rev. 
Lydia Tatum

Subversive Witness | Wed. 6:30 pm  |  C305 
Scripture’s Call to Leverage Privilege Facilitated by Rev. Karen 
Eickhoff and Ashley Glimasinski

DivorceCare | Wed. 7:00 pm  |  D360 
Divorce recovery support group for encouragement and fellowship.

DISCIPLESHIP AND MIDWEEK IN MIDTOWN
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Just as Christ was raised . . . 
we too might walk in newness of life. 

Romans 6:4

O F F E R I N G S  F O R  L E N T

IN HIS STEPS
A special time of reflection, repentance & 
confession as we walk toward Easter.
Ash Wednesday  | February 22 
5:00pm - Fellowship Meal 
6:15pm - Worship Service

Devotional booklets and Daily journals 
available for the Season

Devotional Prayer Cards 
provided similar to the journals

Children and Family activity booklets 
available for Ash Wednesday and the season.
Stay tuned for more throughout the season
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02/28	 REGION 4 MISSIONS RALLY AT FBC SANFORD
03/17-27	 SOUTH ASIA MISSION TRIP
03/23-24	 CBFNC ANNUAL GATHERING AT FBC GREENSBORO
04/14-15	 NC BAPTIST MISSIONS CONFERENCE
04/28-29	 WMU NC WOMEN’S MISSION CONFERENCE

2023 Missions  DATES  To Remember

DISASTER RELIEF TRAINING
The NC Baptists on Missions offers training events for Disaster Relief each year across 
the state.  Following is a list of dates and locations.  If you are interested in attending 
one of these events for new training or for renewal of certification, go on-line to www.
baptistsonmission and click on “Disaster Relief Training ‘’.  Actual locations and times will 
be provided on-line.

2/18/2023 
Region 1 

Murfreesboro

3/04/2023 
Region 3 

Fayetteville

4/29/2023 
Region 7 

Mount Airy

5/20/2023 
Region 9 

Hendersonville

Thank you for your continued support to NC BOM Disaster Relief and TBC DR.

WOMEN’S MISSIONARY UNION OF NORTH CAROLINA

HECK-JONES OFFERING
The missions and ministries of WMU NC like missions trips, missions education, the 
Christian Women’s Job Corps, and so much more are made possible by contributions 
to the offering. Be on the lookout for brochures and posters through the church this 
month. You may contribute to the 2023 offering by sending your donation to Trinity 
Baptist Church with “Heck-Jones Offering’’ in the memo line.  

TRINITY’S  
WINTER MISSIONS CONFERENCE 

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 19, 2023  |  6:00P.M.-7:00P.M.  |  C303
Interested in putting feet to your faith this year?  Want to find out how you can get 
involved in serving in missions?  Join us at our Winter Missions Conference to hear 
from our missions lead teams, to make connections, and to get started in service.  
Trinity has 18 active missions lead teams who plan and coordinate year-round 
missions opportunities for our congregation and in order to serve our community 
and world with the message of God’s Love and Provision for All through His Church.
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NORTH RALEIGH MINISTRIES 
You do not need to wait until  
our monthly drive to donate!

As you go about your weekly grocery shopping, 
consider adding one or more of these items each 

week to your list and drop them off in our permanent 
collection bins in the B200 hall.

RALEIGH RESCUE MISSION 
Juice boxes 

Individual Snack Packs 

NORTH RALEIGH MINISTRIES 
Jelly 

Canned Vegetables  
Paper Towels 

Personal & House Cleaning Products

NEXT LOCAL MINISTRY  
PARTNER SUPPLY DRIVE 

SUNDAY, MARCH 12, 2023
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WEEKLY SENIOR ADULT GATHERINGS
SENIOR GAMES IN ROOM A214 

THURSDAYS 1:00-3:00PM

Bridge Tables and Chicken Foot Tables are set each week! 
If you have any questions, call  Anita Yeargin at 919-389-1299. 

CAPE COD, MARTHA’S VINEYARD, & PLYMOUTH
MAY 21 - 27, 2023

$803 Per Person (Double Occupancy)  |  $1,012 Per Person (Single Occupancy)
$75.00 Per Person Deposit Due at Sign-up, made to TBC
If you have questions: Contact Nancy Hurt (919) 803-7801

SPRING SENIOR ADULT RALLY
MARCH 21, 2023 | TRINITY BAPTIST CHURCH 

Entertainment by Trinity Laymen
Lunch is $15.00 Per Person, Due at Sign-up  

Sign up poster will be on B-Hall on February 26
If you have questions: Contact Lydia Tatum

The Annual Senior 
Adult Valentine’s

Banquet was a hit!

We hope you will  
join us next year!

NC BAPTIST SINGERS AND DINNER 
MARCH 27, 2023  |  FUQUAY BAPTIST CHURCH

Dinner at Original Barbecue (restaurant also has chicken, seafood and more.) 
Busses will leave at 4:00 PM, check-in at 3:30 PM

Sign up poster will be on B-Hall on March 12
If you have questions: Contact Anita Yeargin, 919-389-1299

SAVE THE 
DATE

MRS. HANES’ MORAVIAN  COOKIE TRIP 
April 21  |  9:00am - 4:00pm  |  Clemmons, NC
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YOUTH MINISTRY LINK TREE
This is our linktree, all links to  
sign up for trips can be found here 
(linktr.ee/tbcyouthministry)

BAPTISM CLASS 
If you are interested in learning what it means to be a Christian, more about 

baptism, or what it means to be a baptist,  please sign up for our baptism class!
 Class will take place during Sunday School in March. You can sign up using the 

link tree.  Feel free to email Claudia with any questions.

DO YOU NEED HELP 
AROUND YOUR HOUSE?

SCHEDULED 
WORK DATES

Furniture Moving  •  Garden Tending  •  Leaf Raking 
Organizing Spaces  •  Outside Work  •  Car Washing 
Garage Work  •  Other Projects Around Your House

WHAT WE ARE DOING
Our youth are looking for individuals in our 

church community with tasks they need 
completed. Task should ideally take 2-3 hours 

of work provided by 5 youth and an adult.

 If you have a larger scale project try to schedule your work day on April 5th

WHY WE ARE DOING IT
Along with our youth gaining valuable 

communication and volunteer skills. Our youth 
are raising money for their trips to Hawaii to 

help the homeless community of Oahu.

FEBRUARY 26th

MARCH 18th

APRIL 5th 
(larger projects)

APRIL 22nd

Find out more information by contacting Alexa Forrester

alexaforrester3@gmail.com  |  984-269-2229
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Children’s Day  
FEBRUARY 19,  2023 -  10:55 SERVICE

BE LIKE JESUS:  LIVING. LOVING. SERVING.
Our children will lead in worship on 2.19.23 This is such a special day as our children 
are reminded they are part of the Church!  See page 5 for a churchwide request for 

this special day of Worship. Questions: kblackmon@tbcraleigh.com

RAGA RACE 2023
MARCH 8,  2023

Information was sent home and emailed. Contact kblackmon@tbcraleigh.com

Parent Child Dedication
MAY 14,  2023 

Contact Katie if interested in participating

TBC Summer Camp Dates 
Be on the lookout for registration coming in Mid. February 

HALF DAYS are 9:00-1:00  |  FULL DAYS are 9:00-4:30

JUNE 12-16 
Adventure Camp  

1/2 days 

JUNE 19-23 
Sports Camp 

Full days 

JUNE 26-30 
Explorers Camp 

Full days

JULY 17-21 
Boys Basketball Camp 

Full days 

JULY 24-28
AM: Girls Basketball Camp 

PM: Girls Cheer Camp

JULY 31-AUG 4 
Camp Create 

Full days 

 AUGUST 7-11 
Adventure Camp  

1/2 days 

*Camp information is 
subject to change 

Contact Laury Holley at  
recreation@tbcraleigh.com 

for Summer Camp questions
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WHAT IS VACATION BIBLE 
SCHOOL?
The purpose is to minister to children 
in the church, create outreach to the 
surrounding communities, and to learn 
more about Jesus and the Gospel. We 
do this through Bible lessons, music, 
missions, crafts and recreation!

We hope you will join us! Invite 
family. friends and neighbors.
Email: kblackmon@tbcraleigh.com
VBS is for children ages 4  
through 5th grade.
IT’S TIME TO LEVEL UP VBS!
Spin the spinner, beat the clock, 
skip ahead, level up, and play to win! 
You’ll need to bring your A-game 
for this VBS. Twists & Turns is a 
fantastical celebration of games of all 
kinds. From classic tabletop games to 
video games and more, kids will play 
their way through VBS while learning 
that Jesus guides them through all 
the twists and turns of their lives. 
They’ll find that even when they 
mess up it’s never “game over.”

WE’RE LOOKING FOR HELP IN 
THE FOLLOWING WAYS  
We need these postions for all 
3 days from 5:45-8pm:
-	 Lead teachers for each age group
-	 Support teachers for each age group
-	 Crafts (grade school crafts or 

preschool crafts)
-	 Recreation
-	 Music
-	 Missions

Can’t help all 3 days, the full 
two hours, or week of? We can 
still use help in these ways:
-	 Floater for any nights you’re available
-	 Decorating the common areas 

(June 11)
-	 Decorating in advance of VBS/part 

of promotions
-	 Van Drivers for our community 

friends (4ish departure for pickup, 
then driving them home after VBS 
at 8pm)

-	 Volunteers to eat dinner with our 
community friends (4:45-6pm) 
which can be one night or all 3

VBS 2023
SAVE THE DATE

JUNE 13-15TH 
FROM 6-8PM

Please email Katie (kblackmon@tbcraleigh.com) if you're willing to serve 
again this year with your preference. If you have served in one of our activity 

areas, you may also hear from the lead in that area asking if you'll return. 
Feel free to respond directly to them instead, sorry for reaching out twice. 
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TBC FITNESS CLASSES

Senior Strength & Stretch 
Wednesdays | 10-11am  

Multipurpose Room

Chair Yoga 
Tuesdays | 5-5:45pm 

Underground

Fun, Fit and Fellowship 
Tuesdays | 6-7:00 pm 

Underground

Flow Yoga 
Tuesdays | 3:15pm 

Underground

  DanceIt  
Tuesdays/Thursdays  |  9-10:00 am  

Gym Floor Beginning February 7, 2023.  
The focus in the DanceIt class is on FUN as well as fitness. No  dance 

experience is necessary and all steps are easily suited to all fitness levels.

A FEW TIPS TO IMPROVE YOUR 
HEART HEALTH DAILY

1.  Eat a well-rounded, balanced diet.

2. Don’t sit for too long.  Get up and move and take the stairs.

3. Brush your teeth everyday and don’t forget to floss.

4 .Get Plenty of sleep - 7-9 hours.

FEBRUARY IS HEART HEALTH MONTH!

F E AT U R E D  C L A S S  F O R  H E A RT H E A LT H  M O N T H 
Flow Yoga 

Tuesdays 3:15-4:15 in the Underground 
Come join us to experience the benefits of effective stretching
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UPWARD BASKETBALL AND 
CHEERLEADING MINISTRY 

UPWARD 100 DAYS OF PRAYER 
JOIN US DAILY THROUGHOUT THE SEASON TO PRAY FOR ...

Monday, Feb. 20 DAY 92 
Preparation for Upward Celebration Night.

Tuesday, Feb. 21 DAY 93 
Our 4th grade athletes.

Wednesday, Feb. 22 DAY 94 
Faithfulness of the Upward Prayer Partners.

Thursday, Feb. 23 DAY 95 
Coaches to be inclusive with 

everyone on their team/squad.

Friday, Feb. 24 DAY 96 
Athletes and their families to continue to  
want to learn the gospel after the season

Saturday, Feb. 25 DAY 97 
For the Upward Awards Night Presenter to 
reach someone in the “audience” in their 

presentation of the Gospel of Jesus Christ

Sunday, Feb. 26 DAY 98 
The strength and confidence of all those TBC 
Upward Ministry participants to invite those 

Upward families into our church and encourage 
them to continue their walk with God.

Monday, Feb. 27 DAY 99 
Our Guest Speaker, the Upward 

families and volunteers to share a 
wonderful night in God’s glory.

Tuesday, Feb. 28 DAY 100 
For those in attendance of “Celebration Night” to 
be open to the gospel message and to continue 

their faith Journey after the Upward Season. 

Thank you for your commitment 
to praying for this outreach  

ministry for the past 100 days.

Summer Camp Registration 
Camp fees are $175 for full days and $90 for the  1/2 day camps.

Contact Laury Holley at recreation@tbcraleigh.com  
for Summer Camp questions

Pickleball for Beginners  
February 16 and March 1  |  2-4pm 

EVENING PICKLEBALL CLASS COMING IN MARCH

UPWARD CELEBRATION NIGHT 
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 28TH, 2023 

6-7PM IN THE SANCTUARY
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When you provide a check as payment, you authorize us either to use information from your check to make a 
one-time electronic fund transfer from your account or to process the payment as a check transaction.

Trinity Times (USPS 006-883) is published every other week by Trinity Baptist Church, 4815 Six Forks 
Road, Raleigh, NC 27609. Periodical postage paid at Raleigh, NC. Postmaster: Send address changes to 
Trinity Times, 4815 Six Forks Rd., Raleigh, NC 27609

STAY CONNECTED
We use social media as a tool for connecting, learning, and 
informing you about new information. All of our social media 
accounts are active and posting. We encourage you to interact 
on all platforms and with all accounts. Lets make a point of 

intergenerational fellowship even online!

Stewardship
(YTD total through 12/31/2022) 
YTD General Funds Needs (Budget)	 $3,380,904.00
YTD Operating Receipts		 $3,427,145.64
YTD Operating Expenses		 $3,227,454.95

facebook.com/trinitybaptistchurchraleigh

@tbcraleigh     &     @tbcstudentsraleigh

tbcraleigh.podbean.com

STAFF CONTACT INFO
PASTORS

Bonnie Cole 
MINISTERIAL SECRETARY 
bcole@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Argento 
MINISTERIAL SECRETARY 
dargento@tbcraleigh.com

BELONG. BECOME. BE.

Ashbey Jones 
FACILITIES MANAGER 
ajones@tbcraleigh.com

Bentley Williams 
WEEKDAY DIRECTOR 
preschool@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Surface 
WEEKDAY PRESCHOOL ADMIN 

Ramona Green 
PIANIST

Barbara Bowen 
PIANIST

Rev. Steve Byers 
WORSHIP & MUSIC 
slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff 
EDUCATION & DISCIPLESHIP 
kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Lydia Tatum 
MINISTRY & MISSIONS 
ltatum@tbcraleigh.com

Mrs. Katie Blackmon 
CHILDREN & PRESCHOOLERS
kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

Dr. G. Jeffery Roberts 
SENIOR PASTOR 
jroberts@tbcraleigh.com 

Rev. Spencer Good 
ADMINISTRATION 
sgood@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Claudia Grainger-Sink, 
STUDENTS 
cgraingersink@tbcraleigh.com

SUPPORT STAFF
Jan Brown 
FINANCIAL ADMINISTRATOR 
janbrown@tbcraleigh.com

Julie Williams 
MINISTERIAL SECRETARY 
jwilliams@tbcraleigh.com

Laury Holley 
ROC DIRECTOR 
recreation@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Wayne Rogers 
ORGANIST
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